

RV RESORT AT ST. LUCIE WEST OWNERS' ASSOCIATION 801 NW PEACOCK BOULEVARD PORT SAINT LUCIE, FL 34986

Joseph Remelius Father and Son RV Mobile Service 1762 S.E. Jackson St. Stuart, FL 34997-5889

Dear Joe,

On behalf of over four hundred members of our Homeowners Association let me express our sincere appreciation for your generous sponsorship and support for the up coming season.

We look forward to seeing you in the resort this coming 1/6/17 and 1/23/17. We anticipate a large turn out this year. I know many of our owners have used your service and are very satisfied with your work. Your professionalism and quality of work is appreciated.

I sincerely request your constructive comments and recommendations on how we could jointly improve the benefit of your sponsorship with this event in the future. It is through active participation by businesses like yourself that makes living in our Resort so much fun.

Once again, on behalf of myself, the HOA and Board of Directors thanks for your generous sponsorship.

Sincerely;

Terry Brock Entertainment Liaison Secretary, HOA Board

